Carla Hoekzema

From: Melissa Irons <melissa@ironsbc.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2019 3:50 PM

To: Clk; City Council; Plancom

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Letters in favor of Irons application for comprehensive plan amendment
Attachments: Bill Fraser - Managing Member of Kelsey House Apartments.pdf; Cody Ross - shoreline

letter in favor of small business.pdf; Google photo and map of 1510 NE 170th St.
Shoreline 98155.pdf; Kelsey House Apts Map & Photo 1500 Ne 171st. .pdf; Kelsey
House apartment photo & map 17120 15th Ave NE.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Clerk, Commissioners, and Council members,
Please add these documents to the public comments for the hearing of the planning commission tomorrow evening
11/21/19.

You will notice, one of the favorable letters attached is in our property’s North City neighborhood is the owner of two
multi family units Kelsey House apartments which pretty much border our properties on the North of us on of 15" Ave
NE.

His properties are at 1500 NE 171 St. and 17120 15" Ave NE. There are documents with photos attached for your
reference as well as one of our property for the amendment.

This is both of these persons 2" letter in support of our application. Thank you.

We look forward to seeing you at tomorrow’s public hearing.

Thank you!

Melissa Irons, CGR CAPS CGP

November 2018 NAHB Remodeler of the Month — read article
2016 Master Builders Association Remodeler of the Year
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I[rons Brothers Construction, Inc.
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